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Día De Los Muertos Event at Glen Avon Regional Library 
 
Riverside, CA (November 1, 2022) – The Riverside County Library System (RCLS) is excited to announce 
the return of the annual Día De Los Muertos event on November 2, 2022 from 5:00PM to 7:00PM at the 
Glen Avon Regional Library, located at 9244 Galena Street, Riverside, California.  
 
This annual event has been a staple in the Library and a community favorite for many years, although 
being limited to online in recent years. This year, it is back in person and families can look forward to lively 
performances from Ballet Folklorico El Sentir de Nuestro Mexico and take part in an Altar creation 
competition with cash prizes for the top three winners.  
 
Volta Medical Group will also be attending, offering free health services, including blood pressure checks, 
blood sugar checks, weight checks, health education, and Covid testing.  
 
“We know that this is something our community looks forward to” said Michael Jacome, Branch Manager 
for Glen Avon Library, “We’re very excited to welcome people back in person to celebrate Día De Los 
Muertos this year, and hope families will enjoy a fun and entertaining evening together with us.” 
 
To find out about this event and other Día De Los Muertos programs happening within the Riverside 
County Library System, please visit https://rivlib.libcal.com/calendar. 
 
The Riverside County Library System is a division of the Office of Economic Development. For more 
information, please contact the Riverside County Library System at (951) 369-3003 or visit www.rivlib.net. 
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